Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Katz, Ted (CDC/NIOSH/OD)

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 10:36 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: 'David Richardson'

Subject: FW: Comments on the NIOSH Dose Reconstruction Program Draft Ten Year Review-Phase |
Report

Attachments: Comments by David Richardson on Ten Year Review Reports.doc

To: NIOSH Docket Office; Docket # 194

The attached are comments to the NIOSH Docket # 194 (10-year review of NIOSH Radiation Dose
Reconstruction Program) from Dr. David Richardson, who is a member of the Advisory Board on
Radiation and Worker Health.

--Ted

Ted Katz, M.P.A.
NIOSH, Office of the Director
404-498-2533

————— Original Message-----

From: David Richardson [mailto:david_richardson@unc.edu]
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2010 10:31 PM

To: Katz, Ted (CDC/NIOSH/0D)

Cc: David Richardson
Subject: Comments on the NIOSH Dose Reconstruction Program Draft Ten Year Review-Phase | Report

Ted,

Attached as a MSWORD document are some comments on the NIOSH Dose Reconstruction Program
Draft Ten Year Review-Phase | Report.

The attached comments are fairly detailed and so | would like to transmit them to NIOSH via the
appropriate channel, as we discussed.

| would be grateful if you could help me by passing these along to the correct point of contact at NIOSH.
Thank you,

David Richardson




